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CIRCULAR 2021 - 06001

Date June 07, 2021

To - Homeowners and Contractors
From : The Property Management Office
RE . Revised Construction Guidelines
Greetings!

The Property Management Office would like to inform the new Guidelines for
Construction effective last May 29 2021.

Bevised Construction Guidelines is available at Property Management Office.

We hope for your kind understanding and cooperation for the betterment of our
Camella Lipa community.

For your information and guidance.

Sincerely,
MS. MARIE JOY T. EVANGELISTA
Property Manager

Noted by:

ENGR. KEN PATRICK BABADILLA
Engineer in Charge
Approved by:

GUILLERMO A, OCAMPO, JR.
CLHOAI-President



